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Disproportionate Share Hospital (DSH) Providers 
 
This letter is to update you on some recent changes to the Disproportionate Share 
Hospital (DSH) audit process.  
 
While the name of the firm auditing the DSH payments has changed (from Clifton 
Gunderson to Myers and Stauffer LC) it is the same firm that has been used in the 
past.  
 
Please be aware that Myers and Stauffer LC have sent e-mails to the DSH contact 
person OHCA has on file for each hospital.  This email describes how to gain access 
to the File Transfer Protocol (FTP) site. Currently only half of providers have 
responded to this request. Please respond to the auditors e-mail if you have not done 
so. If you have not received an e-mail from the auditor please contact Lamont 
McKenzie by e-mail at lmckenzie@MSLC.COM immediately. 
 
To explain the new audit process Myers and Stauffer LC will be conducting a training 
webinar on June 5, 2012 from 10:00AM to 12:00PM.  Registration and information 
pertaining to the webinar can be located at www.okoha.com/educationcalendar.  
 
The training can either be attended in person or via live web streaming. If you are 
unable to attend or watch online on June 5th, the training will be recorded so it may 
be viewed at a later date. A link to the recording of the training will be available on 
both the OHCA and OHA websites. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information please contact: Kelly 
Taylor by phone at (405) 522-7108 or by e-mail at Kelly.Taylor@okhca.org or, Jimmy 
Witcosky by phone at (405) 522-7454 or by e-mail at Jimmy.Witcosky@okhca.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued service to Oklahoma’s SoonerCare members. 
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